
20th May 2010 

Re: Paintshuttle  service  

To Whom It May Concern: 

Paintshuttle painted our house from the 3rd May 2010 to the 19th May 2010, this included our gate 
and various external doors and their service has been impeccable, from the quoting process to the 
actual painting of the house.  The gentleman who headed up the painting team was on site on time 
everyday and constantly stayed in contact with Kevin and I regarding the process.  We painted our 
house in a two tone and they got the combinations right first time round.  The quotation was also 
spot on regarding the amount of paint and varnish we needed.  I am extremely impressed with the 
work delivered by Paintshuttle.  Their staff are reliable and trustworthy and were amazing with our 2 
dogs.  Paul also went to extreme efforts for us when he discovered that our garage door is made up 
of 2 different kinds of wood.  He consulted with Dulux and they came up with a solution to varnish 
the door in such a way that it was not noticeable.  Paul also impressed me by making himself 
available to quote Kevin and I at our house on a Saturday which made it completely convenient for 
us as we both work full time. 

I would recommend Paintshuttle to anyone. 

Kind regards 

Kevin and Jane  

 


